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Headteacher’s notes… 
I would like to begin by saying ‘Well done’ to all the children in Year 6 for their hard work with this week’s KS2 SATs. They 
are to be congratulated for the positive attitude they have shown and for all their hard work over many months.  
 
Next week is Walk to School Week which is a chance to enjoy ‘The Magic of Walking’. 
Whilst helping to look after our environment, a child’s journey to school is recognised 
as having an impact on their safety as well as their health and personal development. 
Why not take up the five-day challenge and if you can’t walk all the way to school why 
not park 5 or 10 minutes away and walk the rest? For those who bike or scooter please 
remember to put them in the shelters and not just leave them around the playground. 
 
We are sorry that the choir were not able to perform last Sunday at St Mary Magdalene Church but having talked with Rev 
Goldthorpe we are looking to see what alternative arrangements we can make so that the children have a chance to sing 
before the end of term. 
 
The weather has been more changeable this week but we still go outside even if it is raining so please make sure that your 
child has a coat each day. 
We continue to have a number of children and staff off school with sickness and we have also been advised of further 
possible cases of Measles and Slap Cheek. If your child is feeling unwell and has a temperature, please keep them at home 
until their fever has subsided. As per NHS guidance if you are pregnant or have weakened immune system you may wish to 
contact your GP / Midwife  
 
Next week is the last week before we break up for half term. 
 
School Times 
Thank you for all the comments that have been received so far following the letter sent home about proposed changes to 
school times from September. Please don’t forget that you can share any feedback by sending it to 
governorquestions@brampton.cambs.sch.uk by Monday 3rd June. 
  
Sports News 
This week’s Tri-Golf tournament was postponed due to the weather but a number of children have represented the school 
in the NFL Flag Competition today. 
 
Grafham Residential 
Some of the children from Year 4 are off to Grafham next Wednesday and we hope that they can enjoy some good 
weather. Those children not going will be doing various different activities in school and do not need to wear school 
uniform. We hope that they all have an enjoyable time. 
Updates on the Grafham trip will be available on the front page of the website. 
 
PTA News 
 

 
We managed to raise a whopping £450 from Cake Friday so thank you once again for your support! 
 
Non-Uniform Day - Friday 24th May  
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Our next fundraiser is the upcoming non-uniform day. Please send your child in with a £1 donation if you can or 
alternatively you can make payment using the Link below.  
 
https://brampton-pta.sumupstore.com/product/non-uniform-day-1x-child 

 
 
 
Summer Raffle - Get your tickets now! 
The prizes are hotting up and we're excited for our last raffle of the year.  
 
Tickets are £1 each and we already have some fantastic prizes up for grabs (with more to come).  
You can buy your tickets online here https://brampton-pta.sumupstore.com/products?category=0cbe3a95-b980-4ef0-
9d48-100f0741c23c 
 

  
 
More information to follow on the summer fayre over the coming weeks so please do keep an eye on the newsletter.  
 
DISCO DATES 
We are excited to confirm the dates of our summer discos. Please save the dates! More details to come! 

 9th July 
 16th July 

 
Many thanks 
 
PTA Team 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 20th May Walk to School Week 
   Football match against Somersham 2.00pm 
Tuesday 21st May No Y6 NFL Club 3:30 – 4:15pm 
   HSSP Girls Football Yr3-6 3:20-4:20pm 
Wednesday 22nd May Y4 Grafham visitY4 Grafham visit 
   No Forest Schools – Reception  
Thursday 23rd May Choir 8.20am 
   Reception visit to Sacrewell Farm 

Y3 swimming 
   HSSP Mixed Cricket Yr 5-6 3:20 – 4:20pm 
   No Y5/Y6 Cross Country/Athletics Club 3.30 – 4.15pm 
Friday 24th May  Y4 Grafham visit 
   Non Uniform Day 
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